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I did not use the term “laundry products” because the exemption includes detergents
and soap.  “Laundry products” could be interpreted to include such items as laundry
bags and baskets, clotheslines, clothespins and fabric softener.  Did you intend to
include any of those items under the exemption?  If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me.
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